Examinations for code officials, inspectors, and plan reviewers will begin on September 8, 2023. Approved applicants will be contacted by PSI to schedule their examination at one (1) of seven (7) PSI testing centers throughout the state and are available to test six (6) days a week. Applicants can choose their testing center and day of examination. All examination fees are required to be paid to PSI at the time an examination is scheduled. The exam fee is $100 for each registration.
Further information regarding exam scheduling or questions can be directed to PSI.
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